
Thursday, September 4th   

 

CLARK FOOTBALL 

Last night your Clark Coyote football squad traveled to Highland to take on the Trojans. 
On a rain soaked field, the Coyote defense was led by Caleb Gomez, Bryce Beitler, 
Aaron Johnson, and Henry Woods. The Coyote offense got touchdowns from Parker 
Wroughton and Bryce Beitler. The final score was a 14-14 tie. The Coyotes are back at 
it next Wednesday at Clark at 6:00 pm. Great job and go Coyotes! 
 

SPELL BOWL 

Grades 6-8 Spell Bowl will be meeting on Monday, September 8th, at 8:00 a.m. in room 
702.  If you were not able to attend the call-out meeting, it's not too late to join. Please 
see Ms. Gleason with any questions. 

 

PTO 

PTO's Annual Qpon Book Fundraiser starts today and runs through September 17th. 
The books with student names addressed on the envelopes were delivered last Friday. 
Please remind students that all envelopes with unsold books MUST BE TURNED by 
Sept 17th. Once collected, the books and envelopes can be returned to the office and 
picked up by the PTO. Laura Donelson can be reached for any questions or pick up 
arrangements at ClarkPTO@yahoo.com, or 219-616-7425.  
 

PARENT INFORMATION 

 

NEXT EARLY DISMISSAL (1:10 PM): 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 9TH 

 
 

TUTORING IS BEFORE SCHOOL, TUESDAYS 

AND THURSDAYS, 8:00-8:30 AM. 

 

APPLES FOR THE STUDENTS  
Educational technology and its funding change daily.  To keep up with these changes 
and their accompanying expenses, our school is participating in our local Strack & Van 
Til's Apples for the Students Program.  The program enables our school to earn 
computers and Ipads, sporting goods, audio visual equipment, and science supplies, 
with choices from hundreds of other awards, too!  And, they're all free! 
 
To earn these FREE awards, we simply have to collect as many register receipts as 
possible from September 1, 2025 through March 31, 2026.  Ask your friends and 
relatives to shop at Strack & Van Til Food Market and save every receipt.  Send the 

mailto:ClarkPTO@yahoo.com


receipts to school with your students as often as possible. The school will count the 
value of the register tapes collected and redeem them for great educational awards that 
benefit your child. Thank you in advance for your participation! 
 

CLARK SPIRITWEAR 

Clark Spiritwear is on sale YEAR ROUND 
at https://1stplace.sale/107077. You can also access the 
information through Clark's website. Don't miss out on 
some great looking spiritwear! 
 
STUDENT EARLY DISMISSAL 
Please make sure to send your child in with a note if you need to take 
them out of school early. Have your child bring the note to the office first 
thing in the morning, and we will write a pass for them to leave class. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
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